
                       ‘A JOURNEY IN FAITH, ARRIVING WITH HOPE.’ 
 

 

School Council Meeting Minutes 

 

Date: 14.1.25  

Time: 13.30    

Topics discussed: Dojo prizes, Young Voices Banner 

Invitees: School Councillors from Y1-Y6, plus our Head Boy and Head Girl., Mrs Bilski, Mrs 

Holden 

Minutes: 

1. First of all, we welcome everyone back after Christmas. 

2. It was discussed that the Christmas Fair had raised £500 for the School Council. The 

children voted to give £30 of that money to the class that raised the most money, Y4 so 

that they could have a film afternoon. 

3. It was then discussed that the rest of the money should be spent on new, exciting Dojo 

prizes. We also discussed about how this was going to be communicated to the rest of 

the school 



                       ‘A JOURNEY IN FAITH, ARRIVING WITH HOPE.’ 

a. Firstly, the children decided to make a video to show the rest of the school telling 

them about how Dojo prizes were now going to be tiered – the children filmed this 

during our meeting. 

b. The children were then tasked with asking the children in their class for suggestions 

about what prizes they would want. 

c. The children will feed this back at the next meeting and we will get the prizes 

ordered. 

4. As a council, the children then consulted Mrs Bilski and Mrs Holden about their designs 

for the Young Voices banner. 

a. It was decided that the children would combine their designs of multicoloured hands 

and musical notes. 

b. The council members then began to make the banner. 

5. The meeting then concluded at 14:30.It was agreed that our next steps were: 

a. Finishing the banner. 

b. Showing the video to their classes. 

c. Asking children in their class about their prize suggestions 

d. Bringing these suggestions back to our next meeting. 


